
SCHOLARSHIPS
Applications for the Edith Cavell Trust Scholarship open annually 
on 1 May for studies being undertaken in the following academic 
year. Applications close annually at 5pm, 31 July.
Members or Associate Members of the NSW Nurses and Midwives’ Association or the Australian 
Nursing and Midwifery Federation (NSW Branch) are invited to apply.

All grants, awards or loans shall be made to financially assist nurses, midwives, assistants in 
nursing, assistants in midwifery (including students of those disciplines), and accredited nursing 
or midwifery organisations, schools and faculties in the furtherance of:
(i)	 accredited nursing or midwifery studies;
(ii)	 such academic research programs as are approved by the Trustees in the theory or practice 

of nursing or midwifery work; or
(iii) 	clinical nursing education programs at graduate, post-graduate and continuing education 

professional development level; in accordance with a number of categories.

Full details of the scholarship categories are available from the NSWNMA 
website. The scholarship application process is now online. Please 
ensure you have read the Edith Cavell Trust Scholarship Rules and have 
all your supporting documentation compiled prior to commencing the 
online application process.

For further information contact: Scholarship Coordinator,  
The Edith Cavell Trust  T 1300 367 962 E edithcavell@nswnma.asn.au


